Health & Wellness Newsletter: On Campus Edition

Health Services Update

HEALTH SERVICES

Hours of Operation Monday–Friday, 8:30 a.m.–12:00 p.m. 1:00 p.m.–4:30 p.m.

Appointment only (781) 239-6363

If you're concerned about prescriptions the Health Services clinical staff wrote for you, we want you to know we're here for you. Please call us at the number listed above to speak with one of our providers.

Be Well. Do Well.



Welcome to our "new normal" here at Babson! The campus feels different without many of the students here. While almost all services on campus have become virtual, Health Services is *still seeing students* in person.

To be seen by our staff, you must first call (781) 239-6363 to make an appointment. Once you arrive at the clinic, call us again at that number to be let in, since the front door will stay locked until further notice.

While you remain here on campus, we want you to take good care of yourselves! By now, you've all heard about washing your hands for 20 seconds and that this should be done frequently throughout the day. You know to cough into your sleeve and not your hand, to avoid touching your face, and to physically distance yourself from others by at least 6 feet.

Other ways you can care for yourselves are taking walks outside, calling and/or video chatting with friends or family, getting adequate rest, and practicing regular self-care! Remember, this situation is temporary. Things will get back to normal. Until then, Health Services is open; we care about you and are here for you all!